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Highway 48 Closure for Traffic Light Installation

South Padre Island, TX, May 3, 2024: On Sunday, May 5th, westbound and eastbound lanes on
Highway 48 will be subject to intermittent closures from 7:00 a.m. to 2:00 p.m. for traffic light cable
installation.

The closures will occur on both sides of State Highway 48 starting 3 miles west of Highway 100 in Port
Isabel and ending 4.5 miles west of Highway 100. Each closure is expected to last approximately 30
minutes.

Please plan alternate routes to avoid delays and exercise caution while traveling on State Highway 48.
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